
INC. VILLAGE OF MANORHAVEN 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by and before the Board of 

Trustees of the Inc. Village of Manorhaven, New York, at Manorhaven Village Hall, located at 

33 Manorhaven Boulevard, Port Washington, New York 11050, on Thursday, September 27, 

2018 commencing at 7:00 p.m. The regular monthly meeting of the Board will follow the 

public hearing. 

 

The Board will hear and consider adoption of the following proposed local laws: 

  

Proposed Local Law #13-2018 - A local law repealing and replacing Village Code Chapter 147 

(Vehicles and Traffic), Article IV (Emergency Regulations) to modify emergency parking 

regulations during snow emergencies; 

 

Proposed Local Law #14-2018 - A local law to amend Village Code Chapter 155 (Zoning) by 

enacting a moratorium temporarily prohibiting the construction of any wireless 

telecommunications towers or facilities and/or prohibiting the addition of new wireless 

telecommunications facilities to existing infrastructure in the Village.  

 

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that copies of the said proposed local laws are on file at 

the office of Village Clerk and may be viewed between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. 

Monday through Friday. If any individual requires special assistance to attend, please notify the 

Village Clerk at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing.  

 

Dated:  Manorhaven, New York  

September 17, 2018 

Sharon Natalie Abramski, RMC, CMC  

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


